

Sydenham site

51-59 Lawrie Park Road, Sydenham, London SE26 6DZ

Telephone 020 8768 4500 Email info@stchristophers.org.uk stchristophers.org.uk

(i) (i) (ii) stchrishospice

FAO: Mr C Beardmore and Mr P Gush Penguins Against Cancer c/o Fenwycks Tekels Avenue Camberley GU15 2LB

8<sup>th</sup> February 2023

Dear Mr Beardmore, Mr Gush and all at Penguins Against Cancer,

On behalf of everybody here at St Christopher's I would like to thank you for your generous donation of £5,000 to support core funding for the hospice. In addition, for the kind letter we received dated the 3<sup>rd</sup> February 2023.

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank those who proposed this grant and for the support we have received since 2014, which has helped us to continue providing our expert care across South-East London. St Christopher's continues to play a vital role in supporting vulnerable people, their families and their carers.

Beyond our core hospice care, we offer support around all issues surrounding death, dying and loss, including dedicated bereavement counselling and community action projects to tackle social isolation and loneliness. Unrestricted donations such as this allow us to continue adapting and provide the best care and support we can to thousands of people in our community every year. On behalf of all patients, staff and volunteers here at St Christopher's we are truly grateful.

Please feel free to contact me directly with any further information you may need or if you would like to find out any more about our services. Please know that you are also welcome at any time to come and visit at the hospice and see first hand how your donations make such a difference.

Yours sincerely,

Danielle Mercer

Trusts Fundraiser

T: 020 8768 4590 | E: D.mercer@stchristophers.org.uk